
The Personnel Committee met on September 18, 2017 at 4:00 pm. 
  
Present: Anne Exler, Elisabeth Lehr, Holly Hall 
  
We conducted Holly's annual evaluation. We decided to add pursuit 
of grants to the director's job description, as Holly does quite a bit of 
this and it is not currently included. 
  
Once Joann signs off on the cover sheet, this process will be 
concluded for 2017. 
	


